
 

 

 
 

January 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Here are some dates and information for next half term 

School Term Dates  
 

Back to Nursery -Wednesday 4th January 

Break up for half term- Friday 17th February 

Return to Nursery -Monday 27th  February 

 

Important Dates/Events 

 

Helping Hands Meeting Wednesday 1st 

February at 9:00 
 

 

Nursery Topic  

 

This half term our topic is We’re Going On A Bear 

Hunt. We will be reading the book and talking about 

different places we can go on a journey.  

 
Rhyme of the Month  

 

January - Wind the Bobbin 

 

February- I’m a little teapot 

Pre Writing shapes 

We will be focusing on pre writing shapes 

again. Here are the shapes for you to practise 

at home. We make these marks in a variety of 

ways such as in paint, sand, foam and using 

chalks, pens and pencils.   

     
 

 

 

 

Please Help 

As you know we love to learn inside and outside of 

the Nursery. With the weather getting colder and 

wetter it would be a real help if you could provide 

your child with the following to keep in a bag at 

Nursery. 

 A spare change of clothes 

 Wellington boots 

 A waterproof jacket. 

 Hats and gloves. 

 

If there is anything we can help you with or anything 

else you would like to know please contact us by ringing 

our school office or emailing school/Nursery at  

grindon. infant@schools.sunderland.gov.uk 

gis.nursery@schools.sunderland.gov.uk 

Don’t forget to sign up to Marvellous me to find out 

more about how your child is doing in school. Ask class 

teachers for unique code reminders. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your help and support 

Mrs Scott and  Mrs Summers 
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